
Hi 2nd Grade Friends!

Here are some optional 
learning opportunities for 

our Panthers.

We miss you!
Lots of hugs!



NONFICTION

Choose a non-fiction 
text. In a complete 

sentence, write 2 new 
facts that you learned 

from the text. 

SIGHT WORDS

Play Memory Word 
Match with cards

OR 
Rainbow Write, then 
read the sight words.

SETTING

Choose a book to read. 
Illustrate and write 
about the setting of 

the text. 
(If reading a chapter, 
complete 1 chapter)

TALK SHOW 
Pretend you’re 

interviewing an author.
Write 3-5 questions you 

would ask the author. 
What are you still 

wondering about? What 
would you like to learn 

more about? 

MAIN CHARACTER(S)

Choose a book to read.
Illustrate a picture of 
the main character(s) 
and write 3 adjectives 
to describe him/her. 

NATURE WALK

Go on a nature walk. 
Write 5 adjectives to 

describe a noun you see. 
Illustrate.

FURRY FRIEND READ 

Choose your favorite 
book and read to your 

favorite furry friend or 
stuffed animal. 

TINY TOPIC LIST 

Make a list a fun things 
you did over spring 

break.  

PHONICS DETECTIVE 

Look for words with wh, 
th, ch, and sh. Write 

these words with chalk 
on your driveway. 

 RELA Choice Board

https://k-5literacyconnections.weebly.com/uploads/4/4/7/9/4479989/9_hfw_200_c.pdf


Possible Resources to Utilize: 

Math Starfall
Prodigy 

Freckle Math 
Math Istation 

Greg Tang Math   

MATH FACTS 
FLUENCY
Practice 

addition/subtraction 
math facts using flash 

cards or a fun app such as 
Sushi Monster, Math 
Fight or Xtra Math. 

SKIP COUNT 
HOPPING

Hop on one foot skip 
counting by 2s, 5s, or 
10s.  Repeat on the 

other foot. 

COUNTING MONEY 

Count a collection of 
coins.  Record the 

amount using cent and 
dollar symbols.  

CANDY OR LEGO 
SORT 

With a bag of candy or 
legos, sort into groups 

and tell how you sorted. 

TIME MANAGER 

Look at an analog clock 
and record the time to 
the nearest 5 minutes 
four times during the 

day.  

BRAINPOP FUN

Watch the BrainpopJr 
video on Area and take 
the quiz at the end of 

the video.

MATH GAMES  

Play Uno, War, or an 
online game using math 

resources. 

3D DETECTIVE

Find examples of: 
cylinder, rectangular 

prism, cone, sphere, and 
cube around your home.  

TALLY MARKS 

With a deck of cards, 
make tally marks 
representing the 

number on the card. 

MATH Choice Board

https://www.starfall.com/h/
https://play.prodigygame.com/
https://student.freckle.com/#/login
https://www.istation.com/istationhome
https://www.gregtangmath.com/
https://jr.brainpop.com/math/measurement/area/


WEATHER

Record the weather for 
the next four days. 

ROCKS AND 
MINERALS

Collect rocks and sort 
by color, texture, or 

size. 

ANIMALS 

Using PebbleGo, 
research and read 
about a new animal. 

COMMUNITY 
HELPERS

Write a letter thanking 
somebody in the 

community for their 
service. 

VIRTUAL FIELD TRIP 

Take a virtual field to 
the San Diego Zoo in 

California. 

SCIENCE 
INVESTIGATION 

Take a walk and make 
of list of living and 
nonliving things you 

notice.

NEEDS AND WANTS

Illustrate a drawing  of 
needs and wants.  Color 

and label it.

TEXAS SYMBOLS 

Create the Texas flag 
using any materials of 
your choice. Use your 

imagination. 
Snap a picture of it.

US SYMBOLS  

Using BrainPopJr, 
watch the video on US 
Symbols and take the 

quiz. 

 SCIENCE/SS Choice Board

https://site.pebblego.com/modules
https://kids.sandiegozoo.org/videos
https://jr.brainpop.com/socialstudies/citizenship/ussymbols/


Have fun utilizing these 
fun choice boards.  If you 
have any questions please 

let us know.

Ms. Eskola
Mrs. Shupak
Ms. Scharff
Mrs. Fabela

Ms. Mull

mailto:teskola@humbleisd.net
mailto:rshupak@humbleisd.net
mailto:dscharf@humbleisd.net
mailto:Juliana.Fabela-Gutierrez@humbleisd.net
mailto:sarah.mull@humbleisd.net

